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12/02/2019  09:35:472019/0584/P COMMNT Angela Lynes I am the owner of 69-71 Farringdon Road and have no objections in principle to the erection of a mansard roof 

at No. 67 but comment as follows.  In document ED 1516 page 3, the comment shows "mansard currently 

under construction" at 69-71 whereas it has been completed since 1999/2000 and is in variance with the 

comments under paragraph 2 of 'Planning Consent'. 

However there is no indication as to whether the party wall between 69 & 67 will be sound proofed and what 

material the windows will be constructed from.

I would appreciate receiving confirmation of the above 2 queries.
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